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2024 SUMMER CAMPS – Information to parents 

 
The City of Bergen’s summer camps are for pupils in grades 2–7 who have no other options 
to go away for a break during the school summer holiday. The purpose of the summer camps 
is to give pupils a holiday stay with summer activities in safe surroundings. Responsible adult 
supervisors will be present around the clock. Summer camps have a variety of fun activities 
and adventures suitable for the pupils. 
 
Summer camps are free of charge. 
 
Schools will hand out application forms  
Pupils who want to go to a summer camp can ask their school for an application form. You 
may indicate a desired time and place for your summer camp but we cannot guarantee that 
your wish will be granted. 
 
Time and place for 2024 summer camps 
      

• Bømlo folkehøgskole and Folgefonn gjestetun, Jondal – from 24 June to 5 July 

• Bømlo folkehøgskole and Folgefonn gjestetun, Jondal – from 8 July to 19 July 

• Bømlo folkehøgskole and Folgefonn gjestetun, Jondal – from 22 July to 2 August 
(See more information on application form) 

 
Summer camps are differentiated according to the age of the pupils. Some of the camps are 
for pupils in grades 2–4, while others are for pupils in grades 5–7. Each camp will host 
somewhere between 30 and 50 pupils. 
 
Miscellaneous:  
 

• Summer camps are for pupils with a permanent home address in the City of Bergen. 

• Pupils in grade 1 may not apply. 

• The pupils are covered by the City of Bergen’s accident insurance. 

• If you want insurance cover for clothing and equipment that the pupils bring with 
them, you have to arrange and pay for that yourselves. 

• Parents must be available in Bergen if the child has to leave camp and go home in 
the course of the summer camp. 

• Pupils who are awarded a place at a summer camp will receive a written reply. 
 
 
Application deadline 
Complete the application form carefully and hand it in to your school. The application 
deadline is Monday 13 May 2024. 
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